
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing in opposition to HB 4005.  
These are my comments: 
"HB 4005 is wholly unconstitutional and violates the United States Bill of Rights and Oregon's 
constitution. 
It is unlawful and draconian.  
It should not exist and I am wholly opposed to it. 
Sincerely,  
Russ Ebert, 
 Oregon City" 
 
Please record my thoughts on this for the hearing of HB 4005 on February 7th, 2020 at 1pm.  
 
-Russ Ebert 
 


